[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: OFICINA DE PROGRAMAS EUROPEOS DE EDUCACIÓN EN CANARIAS <internacionalizacion.educacion@gobiernodecanarias.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 12:34 PM
To: OFICINA DE PROGRAMAS EUROPEOS DE EDUCACIÓN EN CANARIAS <internacionalizacion.educacion@gobiernodecanarias.org>
Cc: OFICINA DE PROGRAMAS EUROPEOS DE EDUCACIÓN EN CANARIAS <internacionalizacion.educacion@gobiernodecanarias.org>
Subject: CANARY ISLANDS, SHARING ACCREDITED ORGANIZATIONS INFORMATION

Dear Sir and Dear Madam, my name is Judith Gutiérrez and I am the Head of the European Education Programmes Office for Education in the Canary Islands , the institution in charge of internationalisation in the Department of Education from the regional Government of the Canary Islands. 

One of our competences is to promote cooperation with other countries and national agencies in order to establish possibilities for future Erasmus+ projects and, for this reason, we want to share with you the list of our 95 accredited organizations KA120 SCH and ADU from the Canary Islands to disseminate it among your organizations. In the same way we would be delighted to receive the information about your accredited organizations of your country and region, this action This action will surely help to create an international network of contacts that wold help our teachers to find quality institutions for developing their Erasmus+ projects in the best guarantees. 

We are currently an institution with Erasmus plus accreditation KA120  until 2027. Within the framework of our objectives we want to know in depth different ways of internationalising education in the European Union. That is why we are asking for your help and advice, as an institution similar to ours, with a different scope but the same goals. We would like to ask you if there is a possibility to make an observation visit in your facilities and with your teams, in order to have information of the best practices in different fields, and to have a better understanding of the situation, with a view to a future collaboration between our regions. 


We hope we can count on your collaboration. You can reply to this email and if you consider it convenient we can have a virtual meeting. 


Thanks in advance and regards from Canary Island
A. Judith Gutiérrez Negrín
Head of office 
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